
 
NOTICE TO MARINERS   No. 14 – 2025 

 
Dredging Campaign – September / October 2025 - Newhaven 

Harbour  

 
Mariners are advised that intermittent Maintenance Dredging Operations will 
commence on or around 7th September 2025 of the Outer and Inner Harbour 
as well as some works at North Quay. These operations will be carried out on 
an ad-hoc basis in conjunction with beach nourishment works along the coast 
and dredging at other ports. The duration of the works is therefore dependant 
on the sharing of the dredger with these other operations and the weather. 
The exact timeline is therefore not known but this Notice to Mariners is valid 
until 31st October 2025. 
 
The dredging will be carried out by the Boskalis Westminster Trailing Suction 
Dredger “Sospan Dau”, which will exhibit lights and shapes in accordance with 
the International Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea. The Sospan 
Dau may at times be working in conjunction with the Plough Vessel “Acamar”, 
which will also exhibit the appropriate signals. 
 
The works will involve frequent passages from the Harbour to the Disposal 
Ground, situated approximately 1 mile south of Newhaven Breakwater 
Lighthouse, as indicated on nautical charts. 
 
Masters and others in charge of craft are warned to navigate with caution and 
pay strict attention to information and directions issued to them by Newhaven 
Port Control. Call sign "Newhaven Radio" - VHF Channel 12. Tel. 01273 
612926. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Capt. Stephen Tindale 
Harbour Master 
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